
I am profoundly in opposition to SB 10.  The only people to get benefits from this bill are the 
developers.  The citizens and the environment will profoundly suffer.  It saddens me to realize that such 
stupidity could be allowed to flourish in my governmental system. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Sincerely, 
Jay Goodman - Portland Oregon. 
 


